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                      Police Representation  
 
Additional Information regarding -APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE  

 

                      Bruce Burgers, 93 Bruce Grove, Tottenham, London, N17 6UZ  

Dear Licensing Team, 

Further to my representation submitted earlier today it has come to my attention as a result 

of an internet search that the premises have it appears previously shown live sporting events 

.The below picture was taken from the premises google profile which shows the installation 

of a pull down screen and what appears to be a televised dart being shown. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.met.police.uk/


 

It is to be noted that such showing of sporting events attracts a certain patron type and with it 

will bring with it additional risks associated with a higher likelihood of public nuisance and 

noise from patrons enjoying the sporting events, more frequent showing of sporting events 

may attract a new clientele and or regular customers may choose to stay longer. This may 

lead to increased levels of intoxication, which could cause noise issues when using outside 

areas or when leaving the premises .As the application is a change to established current 

operations a risk assessment should have been carried out. 

It is unknown what kind of sporting events in addition to darts that are being shown but we 

are of the opinion if football for instance is shown then this establishment would then be more 

akin to a sports bar the venue with all the possible issues associated with that type of 

establishment . 

It is unknown whether the premises holds the correct commercial subscription to show live 

sporting events with broadcasters such as Sky or not, a valid TV Licence is also required. 

It is worth noting that if the events televised are not live and are of the nature of reruns then 

the licensable activity of “films” would be required on the premises licence. 

The additional information is in support of our position that the licensing objective of 

Prevention of Public Nuisance is likely to be undermined. 

 

I reserve the right to provide further information to support this representation.  

Regards, PC 1277NA Derek Ewart  

 

North Area Licensing Officer 

 
 

 


